
Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

Precautions Update 
 

To Our Purcell Community:  

As we, together, manage getting past the COVID-19 virus, please be 

assured that at Purcell Tire & Service Centers, we are open for business to 

keep you on the road —and we are taking every measure necessary to 

ensure a clean and safe shopping environment when you pull up for tires 

and automotive service. With the health and safety of our customers and 

employee stop of mind, we are adjusting daily routines at all store locations 

in accordance with guidelines provided by the CDC:  

• Every member of our team is uniquely aware and engaged in 

heightened cleanliness practices and social distancing.  

• We are disinfecting hard surfaces frequently to minimize the spread 

of contaminants.  

• Any member of our team experiencing symptoms will be instructed to 

stay home, seek medical attention, and take measures to further care 

for themselves and their families.  

 

We are grateful for your business and the opportunity to be of further 

service.  

Take care and be well,  

Purcell Tire & Service Centers 


